Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water District

NOTICE OF VACANCY

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT there is a vacancy in the

Beaumont-Cherry  Valley Water District, due to the
Name of District

resignation of

Claudeen Diaz - Division 2
Name of Director

NOTICE 1S FURTHER GIVEN THAT a decision on appointment was
made as prescribed by Government Code Section 1780 by the Board of
Directors of said district at the Regular Board Meeting on August 23", 2018.

Dated: Auqust 27'". 2018

Ay

Xolanda Rodrig@z, Recording
Secretary to the Board of Directors of

the Beaumont - Cherry Valley Water
District




